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Thursday 28th January 2016 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Now that your child is in year 6, you may be encouraging their independence, by 

allowing them to walk home by themselves in preparation for secondary school. If this is 

the case, you may want your child to bring to school a mobile phone in case of 

emergencies. This is more than acceptable; however, your child must ensure that they 

turn off their phone and hand it in to me. Their phones will be stored securely until the 

end of the school day, where they can be collected at the school office by your child 

before they leave for home. Otherwise, mobile phones should not be brought in to school. 

 

We appreciate the support for encouraging independence however, your child will not be 

allowed to collect a younger sibling in the school; parents must still collect their younger 

children. 

 

If you would like to your child to walk home after school, please complete the slip below 

and return it to school. 

 

Many Thanks 

Sharon Shaves 

Class teacher 

Consent form for Walking Home. 

 

I consent that my child __________________________________________ can walk 

home by themselves. 

 

Signed ______________________________Parent/Carer 

Date   _________________________ 

 


